
Being a Responsible 
Dog Owner

- All vehicles that are housed in Riverside or registered to a Riverside address must have a vehicle sticker
- even antiques.

- New vehicle stickers are required to be purchased and placed in vehicle within 30 days of 1) purchase 
of a new vehicle, or 2) move in to the Village.

- Residents are responsible to purchase an annual vehicle sticker for each vehicle, even if they have not 
received a renewal application.

- Vehicle sticker year: Stickers must be purchased and displayed before July 1 of each year. The sticker 
remains valid until the following June 30.

- Late fee for vehicle stickers is $10.00 per month and are assessed after July 1 and the first of each 
month throughout the sticker year.

- Discounted fees are available for new vehicles purchased (or move-in) after January 1 of each year.

- Proof may be required to establish move-in date (such as a lease). If it is more than 30 days since move-
in, you must provide proof of vehicle purchase date (bill of sale) to avoid late fees.

- Transfers are available for $5.00.
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